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HILLSBORO 2020 VISION IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE TO 

DISCUSS  2004-05 WORK PLAN FOR COMING YEAR 
 
 

HILLSBORO, OREGON— The next meeting of the Hillsboro 2020 Vision 

Implementation Committee (VIC) will be Thursday, September 16 from  

6:00 – 9:00 pm at the Juvenile Services Building, Room 105, 111 NE .Lincoln Street. 

 

The agenda includes an overview of the work program for the coming year, an update 

of stakeholder interviews, and a discussion of community outreach activities. 

 

In addition, Jim Irwin from Wyndham, Australia,, will be a guest speaker.  Irwin is 

deeply involved with Wyndham’s visioning efforts. According to Mr. Irwin, 

Wyndham is “very interested and inspired by the manner in which Hillsboro has been 

able to get power to the ground in implementing [its] vision.” 

 

Hillsboro 2020 Vision is a community driven plan for the future of Hillsboro.  The 

plan addresses a broad range of community issues including education, arts, 

environment, public safety, health and economic development.  More than 20 

community organizations are actively engaged in carrying out the strategies identified 

in Hillsboro 2020.   
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